
   

        ​Welcome to Neptune! 
      ​    Hello year 5 and welcome to year 6! 

Next year, each class will be named after a planet and we will 
be Neptune in the current year 6 classroom.   

First of all I want to say a big well done! I have been working with Mr 
Symes for the past few weeks, as he has been in one of the year 6 bubbles, 
so I have heard all about the great learning you have done at 
home. He has been so proud of how well you have done since 
you had to leave school in March. I know it is not easy trying to 
stay motivated at home. It will be so exciting to see you all back 
in a classroom in September!  
I was delighted to  hear that I would be in year 6 again next year, as I have 
seen what a fabulous class you are on my visits to see some of your 
lessons. Year 6 is a really exciting year, with lots of things to look forward 
to. It is a really important year too, as you prepare for your SATS and take 
on lots more responsibilities. As soon as we come back in September, you 
will be able to apply to be head boy and head girl, team captains, 
librarians and other important roles.   

Our first topic when you come back will be ​The Great, the Bold 
and the Brave​ ​and we will be finding out all about the amazing 
people who helped shape the world during the industrial 
revolution. Later on in the year, we will be investigating India, 
finding out about Ancient Egypt, taking a road trip around 
America and lots, lots more!  

Over the summer, there are a couple of things you could do to make sure 
you hit year 6 ready to fly! If you know your multiplication and division 
facts really well, you will find the year 6 maths learning much easier, so 
keep practising your times tables. I will be checking in to 
Times Tables Rockstars over the summer to see how you 
are doing! The other thing that is key to being successful 
in all areas of your learning is reading. Read as much as 
you can! Not only does it help your learning but you find 
out lots of new knowledge about our amazing world.  
I hope you are all looking forward to coming back in September. Don’t 
worry if you are feeling a bit worried about returning to school after being 
away; you will get back into it very quickly once we are all together again! 

 
Have a lovely summer and I will see 

you in September. 
From Mrs Cameron 

 


